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Friday 8th February 2013 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

On Monday 18th February 2013 Year 1 will be starting their topic called The Aliens are Coming!  

 

The new term we will be expecting a visit from some aliens and the children will have the 

opportunity to explore and demonstrate what they know about Aliens and Outer Space. To 

celebrate this, the children are being invited to dress up as an alien when we return on Monday 

18th February 2013. 

 

We look forward to the introduction of this topic.  

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask.  

 

Thank You. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Healey        Mrs Woods               Mrs Reynolds 

Class Teacher        Teaching Assistant     Head Teacher 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


